
 
 
June 26, 2022 
 
SPFSC Families, 
 
We hope you are having a great start to your summer. Newsletters will continue to come out every 
other Sunday and you can find club updates on social media and the SPFSC website.  
Thank you to all the volunteers (Parent Managers, Parent Coaches, Field Liners, Division Managers and 
our Social Media posters) who made the Spring Season possible for the players.  
 
Mission Statement Contest Winners 
Thank you to the SPFSC community for participating in our efforts to update the club mission statement 
which we will share with you in the coming weeks. In the meantime, we are excited to announce the 
winners of our Social Media Mission Statement Contest. Congratulations to Harper Ceccarelli, Addison 
Ceccarelli and Adrienne Applebaum who will all receive a Scoops gift card and SPFSC swag.  
 
Junior Rec MLS Cup Tournament  
Congratulations to Boys Team 1 Gray Wolves and Girls Team 4 Power Blue who won the U10 MLS Cup 
Tournament. All the teams gave 110% effort and they had a great time out on the field.  
 
Senior Rec 
And the SYSL tournament results are in! Congratulations to all the teams on a great season.  

• U13G Cheetahs White Division - 2nd Place 
• U13B Karp White Division - 2nd Place 
• U13B Defenders Blue Division Champions 
• U15G Wolves White Division - 2nd Place 
• U15B Tsunami White Division - 2nd Place 
• U15B United Blue Division - Champions 
• U15B Davies Green Division - Champions 
• HSB Raiders Green Division - 3rd Place 
• HSB Sackett Blue Division Champions 

  
June 28 Travel Techne Virtual Educational Session 
Save the Date! All Travel families are invited to join the Techne Virtual Session featuring professional 
soccer player Hunter Gorskie on Tuesday, June 28 at 8:30 pm. Learn how to use Techne, the free, at-
home training app, provided to all Travel players. Keep your eye on TeamSnap for the zoom webinar 
link. Questions? Email travel@spfsoccer.com.  
  



Travel Uniforms 
All Travel rosters have been shared with Go Soccer and they are ready to take your uniform order. 
Uniform orders need to be placed by Friday, July 15. You can order through Go Soccer’s online store or 
you can call them at (908) 231-8922 to schedule an appointment to visit the store. Please contact Romel 
D’Munda at romel.dmunda@spfsoccer.com with any uniform questions.  
 
Summer Camp 
Registration for summer camp continues for birth year players 2016 to 2009. Visit the camp page 
(https://www.spfsoccer.com/2022-summer/) on our website for registration and more details.  
 
6/27 Start Date: Strength & Conditioning Program for High School Players 
SPFSC, in partnership with Foundation Fitness, is offering a summer Strength & Conditioning program 
for high school and rising high school age players to help them physically prepare for SPF High School 
tryouts. Visit our website (https://www.spfsoccer.com/saq/) for more details and registration 
information. Bring a friend! This program is open to players in our surrounding towns.  
 
Have a great week, 
Jen Stern, SPFSC Communications 
  
Stay up to date on SPFSC news and on the field action. Follow us on Facebook & Instagram 
@spfsocccerclub and @spftravelsoccer.  
  
Support Scotch Plains Fanwood Soccer by shopping at (https://smile.amazon.com/charity?orig=%2F).  
Select “Scotch Plains Fanwood Soccer Association” as the charity of your choice. 
 

 


